Water Resources Department
Commerce Building

158 12th Street NE

Salem, OR 97310-0210

(503) 378-3739

FAX (503) 378-8130

March 23, 1999

R.R.IP.LLC

7196 Durango Street

Las Vegas, NV 89120

Reference: Water Right Transfer 8218

Fees in the amount of $300.00 were collected when your transfer application was received on
03/11/1999. We were unable to file this application since it does not show the land that will be
tied to this point of diversion change. The application shows no authorized acres and the maps
do not list the acres. Also needed is evidence of use for the past five years.

A refund check in the amount of $300.00 will be mailed as soon as possible.

If you have any questions please call Gloria at 503-378-8455 ext. 310, or Larry ext. 275.
Sincerely,

i Flle

Gloria Tolleson
NWR Support

cc: Watermaster #13, Larrv Menteer
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